
 
 

CCC/PCA Meeting Minutes 
December 2, 2015 

 
Meeting was called to order 6:35 pm 
 
In Attendance: Sanja Brewer, Charles Hoops, Chuck Jennings, Joe 
Korpiel, Larry Lloyd, Jon Milledge, Chuck Stevenson, Gary Thies, Art 
Trinidade, Andrew Winterbottom and Warren White 
 
Absent: Tom Dobyns, Ken Finney  
 
November minutes were approved by Joe Korpiel and seconded by 
Gary Thies. 
 
Historian : No report 
 
Treasurer:  Jon Milledge reported on behalf of Ken Finney, that we 
ended the month with a balance of $35,575.91. Andy Winterbottom 
moved to approve the Treasurers' Report and Gary Thies seconded. 
 
Membership :  Joe Korpiel reported that we have 345 primary 
members and 236 affiliate members for a total of 581 members.  We 
have five new members this month, which Joe has sent welcome 
letters to. 
 
Safety:	
  	
   We have no events this month that need insurance 
coverage. 
 
Driving:  The Santa Maria asphalt project is coming along, and we 
have scheduled dates to proceed with the re-pavement.   
 
Our first Testrecke XV Autocross for 2016 is on January 23rd.  Hope 
to see you all there! 



 
 
Activities:   Chuck Stevenson discussed the draft calendar of events 
for 2016.  Dates for driving events were confirmed.  Other proposed 
social activities will be further discussed and confirmed at our 
January board meeting.  We hope that you will join us for another 
fun year of driving and social events!   
 
Vice President:  The brunch at the Loading Chute in Creston was a 
successful event.   
 
President:	
  	
  	
  	
  Happy Holidays to our CCCR/PCA membership!!! 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm 
Respectfully submitted by Sanja Brewer, Secretary 
	
  
	
  
	
  
 

	
  


